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Women's League for Conservative Judaism
475 Riverside Drive, Suite 820
New York, NY 10115

To Whom It May Concern-

It’s my great pleasure to congratulate the Women'’s League for Conservative judaism on its centennial.
As an international volunteer organization focusing on Jewish women and families and a wide range of
issues affecting them and our world as a whole, the Women'’s League is a valued partner and advocate
for all of us who care about the ways that Judaism seeks justice, meaning, and community.

The lay and professional leadership of the Fuchsberg Jerusalem Center of the United Synagogue of
Conservative Judaism are proud to stand alongside you in this special year, and wish you great success in
the future

Executive DirectogsFuchsberg Jerusalem Center

No goods or services have been exchanged or provided for this contribution.



